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Lisa Cataldi

From: Jennifer Smith Boylan <jenniferboylan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 8:08 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Please vote and pass bills that help Rhode Island Children

Dear House Education Committee,  
 
All the bills being heard on 1/26/22 are critical to the children of our state. 
 
I strongly believe that all students in grades Kindergarten through twelve enrolled in Rhode Island public 
elementary and secondary schools should have access to high-speed Internet.  Please pass H6666 out of 
committee and to the floor for a vote.  
 
 
I also want to urge the committee to pass the following bills to the floor for a vote:  
 
- H6621 (special ed advisory)  
- H6667 (trauma informed teaching) 
- H7018 (bus kids >2 mi) 
- H7061 (no withholding college transcripts) 
- H7062 (ALP/Covid) 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Jennifer Boylan 
Barrington RI 


